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WOW! 
Fellowship Hall Christmas Trees  
Hard to believe, but itõs time to haul the trees out of the storage room and get 

them in place for decorating during the month of November. They need to be 

ready for display during the local Christmas Walk, the Sunday after               

Thanksgiving. We need volunteers to move the heavier trees into place on the 

stage.  We need help to string lights on the ones that are not pre-lit, and to 

check strands of lights. We need individuals or groups to adopt a tree to deco-

rate for participation in the contest.  (Winning tree to be announced on       

December 3 at the UMW  General meeting.) 

We need volunteers to erect the wooden stable and the creche figures and with 

lighting the stage.  The trees will remain behind the canvas back drop until after                      

Thanksgiving. If you can find the time to participate in this project and if you love to deco-

rate contact Carolyn Allar at 740-485-2420. 

Christmas Walk 2014  
As in the past two years UMW will participate in the local Christmas 

Walk by offering hot soup, chili, cornbread and Walking Tacos the 

Sunday after Thanksgiving, November 30.   

We will serve our church family after Sunday service (for a donation to 

our mission fund) from Noon to 1 p.m.  We will open to the commu-

nity, providing a comfortable place to relax and accessible restrooms 

and good food and to enjoy the decorations from 2-5 p.m.    

Let Carolyn know if you are able to contribute a crock pot of soup.  740-485-2420. UMW 

will provide chili, cornbread and walking Tacos.  So far we have a bean soup and corn chow-

der promised.  Popular favorites in the past have been potato and tomato soups and Polish 

& Hungarian stews.   Coupons for 1 free bowl of soup or 1 walking taco will be passed out 

to our Friday night Hot Meals guests. 

All proceeds will go to UMW mission projects.  In the past, proceeds have been small but 

the community outreach as we communicate to our local citizens has been invaluable. 

We would appreciate suggestions for better advertising this event to bring people from 

South Main Street to North Gay Street.   The day of the event we will need kitchen help, 

serving help, cashier help and clean up help.  We will work in shifts of an hour or two so we 

all have time to participate in the events.  To sign up contact Carolyn Allar. 

-Carolyn Allar 

-Carolyn Allar 
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                    -Carol Gore Dorcas Circle Highlights  

- pictures courtesy of Jim Magaw 

Dorcas Circle met on October 8, 2014 at the home of Barb Jones.  We enjoyed our fellowship 
together with prayers, food and much talking.  Martha Stuller presented a "Mission Moment" 
from the UMW Response magazine.  She told about people from Manila who call the 

"cemetery" home.  These cemeteries date 
back to the 19th Century where nearly 
1,000,000 people are buried.  Today 
about 10,000 people live among the 
crypts, sleeping and eating.  There are 
restaurants, stores and even an Internet 
shop inside the mausoleums.  (See article 
in the October Response magazine). 
 
Our program was presented by Roger 
Marra on Lay Leadership and UMW    
Service.  Roger talked about many inter-
esting facts about Lay Leadership and the 
responsibilities.  When he talked about service in our UMW and 
church, Roger asked us to each give a brief background of our work 
and service at Gay Street UMC. We learned interesting facts about each 
other and remembered women from the past. We enjoyed Roger's pro-
gram and 
would like 
him to 
come back.  

Naturally, UMW service brought up the Rummage Sale and we 
were happy to learn that it was a big success again. 
 
Business meeting was held and we then adjourned to enjoy the 
beautiful fall day. 
 
 

Our thanks to Jim Magaw for taking pictures of the  Dorcas 
Women. 

aŀǊƛŜǧŀ ±ŀƴCƻǎǎŜƴ 

.ƻƴƴƛŜ aŀƎŀǿΣ /ŀǊƻƭ DƻǊŜ ŀƴŘ .ŀǊōŀǊŀ WƻƴŜǎ 

wƻƎŜǊ aŀǊǊŀτƎǳŜǎǘ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊΣ wƻǎŀ [ŜŜ IƻƎƎ ŀƴŘ Wƻ!ƴƴ Dƛōōǎ 

aŀǊǘƘŀ {ǘǳƭƭŜǊΣ aŀǊƛŜǧŀ ±ŀƴCƻǎǎŜƴ ŀƴŘ .ƻƴƴƛŜ aŀƎŀǿ 
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The Cheer Baskets will be assembled at the December 3 luncheon in lieu of a pro-
gram and then delivered later that afternoon or the next morning. Those coming 
to the luncheon are encouraged to bring items for the baskets. Marna plans to 
bring a case of oranges for the baskets. Anyone can donate for the baskets and 
items do not have to be edibles. Also accepted are trial sizes of creams, hand sani-
tizer, tissues, chewing gum, etc. Baked good should be clearly labeled concerning 
sugar and nuts. 

Christmas LuncheonñCheer Baskets 

Glora Wysner Circle     

Highlights  
The Glora Wysner Circle met at the home of Alice Bark in Apple Valley on 

October 8, 2014.  Present in addition to the hostess were Judith Kell,    

Maurine Scott, Elsie Spurgeon, Helen Metcalfe and Janet Jennings.   

Since the only officer present was the secretary, the business meeting con-

sisted of the reading of the September minutes written by Trish Rankin, 

secretary pro tem last month. Collection of pledge money and offerings was 

postponed to the November meeting. It was reported that last weekõs rummage 

and bake sale at the church was a huge success, perhaps setting a record. 

A timely program, titled òLaughter Is No Joking Matteró was given by Elsie 

Spurgeon. She included everyone in the reading of relevant scripture passages. Elsie 

stressed the physical and psychological benefits of not taking ourselves too serious-

ly, of sharing jokes and good humor, and the benefits of frequent hearty laughter. 

According to one of her sources, laughing one hundred times during a day is the 

equivalent of ten minutes of rowing a boat. 

We admired Aliceõs beautiful artistic creations displayed throughout their 

homeñwall hangings, quilts, rugs, and much more. She and Helen served deli-

cious goodies along with coffee and tea and we enjoyed the fellowship around 

the kitchen island. 

The November 12 meeting is at the home 

of Marge Winkle with Nancy Vail in 

charge of the program. Note: this is a 

change from what is printed in the UMW 

booklet. 

-Janet Jennings 

-Janet Jennings 

Rummage Sale Scenes 

!ƭ DƻǊŜ ƛǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǿƛƭƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ                                       

ƎƛǾŜ ŀ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ƘŀƴŘΗ 

bƻǊƳŀ {ƛŜƪƪƛƴŜƴ ŀƴŘ aŀǊƴŀ       

.ǳǊǿŜƭƭ ǎŜǩƴƎ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ ōŀƪŜ ƎƻƻŘǎΦ 

tŀǎǘƻǊ 5ŜƴƛǎŜ ǘǊȅƛƴƎ ƻǳǘ 

ƘŜǊ άtǊƛŎŜ Lǎ wƛƎƘǘ ǇƻǎŜΦέ 

Wŀǎƻƴ CǊŀȊŜǊΣ /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ !ƭƭŀǊΣ /ŀǊƻƭ DƻǊŜ ŀƴŘ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊ !ƭƭŀǊ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ōǊŜŀƪ 

ŦǊƻƳ ǎŜǩƴƎ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǊǳƳƳŀƎŜ ǎŀƭŜΦ 


